
Staying Connected

Back-To-School Registration

Follow us on Twitter:
@GALENAPARKISD

Stay connected with GPISD Website:
www.galenaparkisd.com 

Follow us on Facebook:
@GPISD

Follow us on YouTube:
/GALENAPARKISDSCHOOLS

Returning Student Verification
Skyward Online Registration opens Monday, July 17, 2023

New Student Enrollment
Skyward Online Enrollment opens Monday, July 24, 2023

Tuesday, July 18 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. / 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Wednesday, July 19 10:00 a.m.- 1:00 p.m. / 3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Thursday, July 20 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. / 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Monday, July 31 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. / 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Tuesday, August 1 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. / 3:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.

Wednesday, August 2 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. / 2:00 p.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Galena Park ISD is committed to keeping our students, parents, staff and community up-to-date 
with our latest news and information. We offer many ways for you to stay connected via our 
website, social media platforms, Blackboard Parentlink and print media. Please subscribe to our 
channels to make staying informed easier, and remember, we are always available with phone 
support at 832-386-1000.

For additional registration information, 
please visit our District webpage at www. galenaparkisd.com.  

If you have any questions or concerns, 
you can email us at student_admissions@galenaparkisd.com.

Location: North Shore Senior High School 
353 N. Castlegory Houston, TX 77049

Location: North Shore Senior High School 
353 N. Castlegory Houston, TX 77049


